
Member Names

Proposed Member Names

Describe your relationship
with the proposed members
including how long you
have known them 

In what ways do you
believe the proposed
members will contribute to
our Ball?

Please share any additional
details the Membership
committee may find helpful
when considering the
proposed members

The South Carolina Debutante Ball
New Member Letter of Recommendation 

Letter must accompany the Official Application for Membership 
submitted by the Primary sponsor and be received the day prior to 
the Annual Meeting on Wednesday, February 7, 2024 at 6:00 P.M

Signature of Member Date


